
April 1, 2004

Advanced Family Healthcare
20755 Greenfield Road
Suite 1004
Southfield, MI 48075

Dear Dr. Divi:

This letter verifies receipt of the completed NRC Form 483 dated January 23, 2004.  This form
is a condition of the general license under 10 CFR 31.11 authorizing in-vitro testing with
byproduct material under general license.

The form has been assigned registration number 9250.  When making changes to any of the
information on the form, please reference the registration number and address the
correspondence to Director, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards, U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission, Washington, DC 20555.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact me at (301) 415-8140.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Traci Kime, Licensing Assistant
Materials Safety and Inspection Branch
Division of Industrial and
  Medical Nuclear Safety
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
  and Safeguards


